
 
 

Ref: VU/SFC/ 2019-20/March/008          Date: 27 March 2020  

Dear Parents, 
 
Hope you are doing well and are healthy.   

 
This is to provide you an update on the developments on the 
academic front.  As all of us know, entire VU teaching-learning is 
transitioned to online mode. There have been communications from 
the Student Facilitation centre of the University regarding the online 
learning transition from time to time.  
 
Please ensure that your wards follow all the appeals made by the 
University authorities.  It is a challenging time for all of us and we 
do indeed deeply appreciate students' response to the online 
engagement mode.  As we are moving forward, and with initial 
challenges, we are now stabilizing with the online engagement.  In 
the current situation, we will also have to conduct the CIEs online.  
It is decided to conduct the CIEs once the online engagement is 
completely in equilibrium.   We wish to provide enough time for all 
our students and faculty to be familiar and seamlessly work with the 
online mode.   
 
The University has taken a decision to conduct  third CIE after 10th 
April 2020 with the help of ERP platform of Vishwakarma University.  
Second CIE, if pending, will be conducted in the first week of April 
by online mode. Respective Deans, Heads and Class Teachers are 
informed about it and the subject teachers will convey the details 
during their online sessions. 
 
Kindly stay at home and be safe and also ensure the same for your 
wards. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Sd/- 
Registrar  
Vishwakarma University, Pune 

  


